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SpecialDelivery
News and Announcements                                                                                              SPRING 2023

These precious babies were born at Our Lady’s Inn
between July  2022 and December  2022.

What’s Happening at OLI...

ourladysinn.org

Mark these dates on your calendar. 

Please consider sponsoring an Our Lady’s Inn signature event with a personal or corporate 
sponsorship. Your sponsorship demonstrates your commitment and encourages others to 
support Our Lady’s Inn.

Dr. and Mrs. Vincent Proskey	
From:  John and Patty Stang
Evelyn Puleo	
From:  Mary Puleo
Overturning Roe vs Wade	
From:  Mary Lennartz
Brenda Rupp	
From:  Marianne Russell
Walt and Jackie Schuster	
From:  Peter and Sonja Schuster

Gaurav and Pritee Shah	
From:  Ken and Mary Bower
JoAnne Shekleton	
From:  David and Colleen  
   Shekleton
Mary Ann Shoptaugh	
From:  Marianne Russell
Marie-Claire Sizaret	
From:  Jim and Trudy Bruchas
Lisa Slama	
From:  Jessica Woolbright

Dee Spindler	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
St. Margaret of Scotland  
Respect Life Committee	
From:  Cliff Reynolds
Michael Stock	
From:  John and Camille Devon
Mildred Tichacek	
From:  Mary Lou Goedeker

The Unborn Babies	
From:  Melvin and Tina Bishop
Mrs. Kaaren Veatch	
From:  Jim and Mary Anne Hall
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Wagner	
From:  Jim and Mary Anne Hall
Marie A. Weber	
From:  Craig and Vera Weber
Nathalie Williams	
From:  Jennifer Cowgill

The Council of Young Friends
Our Lady’s Inn has provided housing and support to over 8,000 pregnant  
women and children in crisis. Today’s need is greater than ever before;  
and in response a group of young professionals has committed to lead the  
next generation of volunteers and supporters at Our Lady’s Inn.

Council of Young Friends Mission: To spread awareness and cultivate  
the support of the next generation of the Our Lady’s Inn family in order to  
ensure the ongoing legacy. 

Spread the word!  Are you or someone you know a young adult who  
would like to support Our Lady’s Inn? 

Join our Mission!
Help us participate in the mission of Our Lady’s Inn through fun group events,  
volunteer opportunities and spreading awareness of the organization!

For more information or to get involved, please contact Matt or Colleen  
Peters at coyf@ourladysinn.org.

...gifts Given in Honor continued

2023 Angel Gala
Sunday, April 16, 2023
Old Warson Country Club

20th Tee Off For Life  
Golf Tournament
Monday, June 19, 2023
Greenbriar Hills Country Club

Opportunities for even younger friends!
SCHOOL 
• Host a bake sale or dress-down day fundraiser
• Collect items from our wish list
• Contact us for Junior and Senior service hours and Confirmation hours

VOLUNTEER 
You can volunteer as an individual or with your family, youth group, or club. 
 You need to be 16 years old, or 13 with parent/guardian present.

 • �Childcare:  Supervise kids age 6 weeks-12 years for one hour in  
reserved play areas. We provide toys and activities.

•  Donations:  Fold, hang, and put away items in clothing room
•  Meal prep:  Help prepare and serve meals
•  Yard work:  Help with yard work and gardening in warm weather

Get Involved at Our Lady’s Inn!

SCAN 
FOR
INFO 

Colleen and Matt Peters

For more information or to get involved,  
please contact Carla Howard-Owens (St. Louis Inn)  
at chowardowens@ourladysinn.org or Kathleen  
Cardwell (St. Charles Inn) at kcardwell@ourladysinn.org.

Ellen Carter
Former OLI Advisory Board Member

Eileen O’Driscoll 
Former OLI Employee

Sister Mary Roch Rocklage, RSM
Former OLI Advisory Board Member

 Audrey M. Smith
Supporter of Our Lady’s Inn

The Board, Staff, Volunteers and Families of Our Lady’s Inn Offer our Sincere Condolences to the Families of…

20% off your next purchase

Tuesday - Saturday, 10-5   
3312 Meramec, 63118     
314-481-3332

Shop Twice Blessed Resale Shop for women’s clothing, accessories, 
shoes, purses, and small decor. We would like your current season,  
excellent donations, acceptable during all store hours.
All proceeds benefit Our Lady’s Inn Maternity Homes.

Angel Gala
• 2023 •

SUNDAY, APRIL 16, 2023 
OLD WARSON COUNTRY CLUB
Membership Courtesy of Darryl & Ellen Ross

For information or to register, contact Amy Rager at 
314.736.1544 (arager@ourladysinn.org) or scan code.

Honoring
         ZIP RZEPPA

     Guest Speaker
                FR. ANTHONY WIECK, S. J.

Master of Ceremonies
       �DEBY SANSONE 

SCHLAPPRIZZI

For over 41 years OLI has been blessed to serve pregnant women and  
their children in crisis offering them housing and support, hope and  
dignity for a new life and a brighter future. Your generosity helps this 
important mission continue. Join us for a night to remember on April 16th.

Please join us...



We are truly blessed to have 
wonderful friends within the 
communities we serve, who 
partner with us in our mission 
to provide pregnant women and 
their children shelter and hope 
for a new life. 

The work accomplished at the 
Inn can be challenging as we walk 

with women in crisis. There is often adversity, trauma, 
and heartbreak to be overcome; and we offer help, 
healing, and hope to aid in that effort. We cannot do 
it alone, however, and need all the assistance we can 
get to facilitate a brighter future for the mothers and 
children coming through our doors. 

Countless volunteers, supporters and community 
partners are the unsung heroes in our story, and we 

are so very grateful for all they do in support of our 
mission. My thanks to each of you; please know that 
your efforts impact lives in a very real way.

I offer a special thanks to the New Melle Fire  
Department who, on Christmas Eve, the coldest of 
days, responded to a fire suppression system pipe 
break at the Inn in Defiance. Confirming there was no 
fire, they remained on site for three hours assisting 
with removal of hundreds of gallons of water from the 
building. 

That effort mitigated damage to the building, allowing 
us to remain operational. Several of those same  
firefighters had been to the Inn just days prior,  
bringing Santa and his helpers in their fire truck to 
meet the kiddos! NMFD-you went above and beyond 
and we offer our gratitude.

From the Chief Executive Officer 
William H. Ahrens, Jr. 
From:  Barbara Ahrens
Kurt Ahrens
Susan E. Anthony 
From:  David and Pat Drury
Robert Banstetter 
From:  Glory Banstetter
Mary Barclay 
From:  John and Elizabeth Bentley
Cornelius Barron 
From:  Gary and Mary Lee Barron
Maria Hayden Bernhoester’s 
Birthday 
From:  Guy and Karen  
   Bernhoester
Sheila R. Birk 
From:  Ken and Mary Birk
Rosemary R. Blase  
From:  Jim and Donna Blase
Ted Bochantin 
From:  Leona Bochantin
Kathy Bookstaver 
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen
Shirley Brady 
From:  Rita Bernard
Raymond Brockland 
From:  Dan and Teresa Stoeckel
Francis and Kathleen Burns 
From:  Mike and Gloria Burns
Marg Capodagli 
From:  John and Camille Devon
R. Capodagli 
From:  John and Camille Devon
Mrs. Ellen Carter
From:  Sam and Gloria Lee
K. Catanzaro 
From:  John and Camille Devon
Dominic L. Cheli, Jr 
From:  Stephen and Michelle Cheli
Rosemary Childress 
From:  Anthony and Patti Sgroi
John Clark 
From:  Tom and Mary Dyer
Kara Cummings 
From:  Donald Cummings
Lillie Dale 
From:  Mary Laubengayer
Al Nary
Irene Degen 
From:  Bob and Sharon Schleinat
CJ & Loretta F. Deken 
From:  Janet Deken
Mike and Joan Pisoni
Monica Marie Deken 
From:  Jim and Stephanie Becker
Leonard Bobrowski
Catherine Castner
Matthew and Barbara Cook
Dennis Flick
Steve and Shelley Geiger
Sam and Gloria Lee
Diane Mandle
Mike and Joan Pisoni
Jack and Susan Rozier
Ken and Donna Schmelig
The Webers
Joseph DeKold 
From:  Scott and Karen Hoffmann
Talthia DenHartog 
From:  Nicholas and Emily Rolwes

George B. Desloge 
From:  Mary Rose Desloge
Mary Harriet Dooley 
From:  Gene and Peg Wienke
Samuel W. Duggan; Knight in 
the Order of Malta 
From:  Peggy Forrest
Dr. Dallas J. and Eunice Dyer 
From:  Dallas and Susan Dyer
Dr. Dallas Dyer 
From:  Glennon and Liz Kraemer
Nuncio and Caroline Farace 
From:  Ken and Carol Kuehler
James Farace 
From:  Ken and Carol Kuehler
Kit Flanagan 
From:  Kevin and Laura Flanagan
Leon Frazier, Jr. 
From:  Queen Esther Frazier
Leonard Fulhorst 
From:  Mary Ann Fulhorst
Tom and Sally Glennon 
From:  Laurence and 
   Maureen  Kane
Evelyn Goedeker 
From:  Rita Nonnenmacher
Robert “Bob” Thomas Gravlin, Jr.  
From:  Anonymous
Pat Berne
Mary Burns
Mike and Barb Chinak
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Cline
Carol DeGhelder
Mary Jeanne DeMarie
Ed and Lauri Dick
Kurt and Kathy Dickason
David and Pat Drury
Gary Egan
Ron Egan
Tom Egan
Linda Eschbacher
Joe Garger
Steven Gravlin
Amanda Greubel
Gene and Jan Heist
Mary Huetsch
Sam and Gloria Lee
Robert and Sarah Nandor
Michael and Mary Sommerville
Katherine Steg
Steven and Laurie Strouse
Lucille F. Guerrerio 
From:  Kevin and Jackie Quigley
Bryce E. Hackworth 
From:  Russell and Marjorie 
   Dahmer
Billy Hannegan 
From:  Bob and Mary Garcia
Bonnie Heibel and Jack Heibel 
From:  Mr. and Mrs. Bryan  
   Sandbothe
Stanley Heinemann 
From:  Rose Marie Heinemann
George Hendrix 
From:  Susan Hendrix
Lou Herbert 
From:  Dianne Lordi
Mary Hill 
From:  Alan and Carmela Roth
Robert House 
From:  Lorraine House
Jean Julius 
From:  Jeff and Laurie Jost

Robert Kaempfe 
From:  Ray and Peggy Klobe
Carol Keeley 
From:  Gene and Jane McLaughlin
Norbert and Marie Kellner 
From:  Charles and Leslie  
   Polokonis
Agnes V. Kelly 
From:  Katherine Brillhart
Mr. and Mrs. Al Fabian
Michael Gonidakis
Shawn and Teresa Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Petersen
SJS Investment Management,  LLC
Lisa Slama
David and Jennifer Smiljanich
Bunlue and Joanie Ushupun
E. William Kiene 
From:  Gary and Mary Lee Barron
M. Theo Kiene 
From:  Gary and Mary Lee Barron
Leonard J. Kinealy 
From:  Mr. and Mrs. Edward  
   Beck, Jr. 
Mrs. Katherine Kinsella 
From:  Sam and Gloria Lee
Dorothy Kline 
From:  Robert and Mary 
   Schoonover
Ralph and LaVerne Klocker 
From:  Mark and Theresa Klocker
Virginia Knobbe 
From:  Gary and Ann Minnick
Ruth A. Koenemann 
From:  Mary Alvord
Jan Burgess
Joan Busse
Marianne Cook
Debbie Eble
Frank and Carol Friet
John and Nancy Gillies
Stacy Hausinger
Edmond and Linda Hickey
Gary Hoover
Carol Hummert
Tim Kamp
Nancy Kinder
Katherine LaMantia
Bill and Bea Miko
Jane Naumann
Beth Owen
Vincent and Jeanne Ritter
Mary Sedlacek
Dave and Sherri Sprehe 
Della Sprehe
Carolyn Sprehe
Rita Stolte
Concetta Thompson
Bob and Laura Voigt
Edward Weinmann
Roger L. Koester 
From:  Barbara Koester
Leonard Kopsky 
From:  Melva Kopsky
Lauren Kruczyk 
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker
JoAnn LaFaver 
From:  Ray and Kathy Bove
Ed LaFaver
Joseph, James and JoAnne 
LaLonde 
From:  Richard LaLonde
Barbara Leeman 
From:  Charles and Florence 
   DiMaria

Kenneth H. Lemp 
From:  Bruce and Marianne Jorcke
Knights of Columbus Ladies  
   Auxiliary #8887
Robert and Janice Ritter
Tim and Joni Schaumburg
Tony and Barb Tissi
Rosemarie C. Liese 
From:  Al Liese
Ellen and Phil Limeri 
From:  John and Camille Devon
Steven Loeffler 
From:  St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 
   Knights of Columbus #11382
Marie Long 
From:  Art and Marian Auer
Dolly Longenecker 
From:  Karen Green
Sharon Melton 
From:  Ted and Colleen Stann
Audrey Mezyk 
From:  Margaret Mantia
Mary Mikus 
From:  Robert and Mary  
   Schoonover
Dorothy Moore 
From:  Jack and Laura Anderson
Cleda Moore 
From:  John and Kim Harnagel
Eileen O’Driscoll 
From:  Sam and Gloria Lee
Louis C. Oldani, Sr. 
From:  Louis Oldani
Bill and Pat Olwig 
From:  Steve and Roseanne   
   Schroeder
Brandon Pentz 
From:  Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 
   Bottini
Walter and Julianne Pieknik 
From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik 
Walter A. Pieknik 
From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik
Jean Pisoni 
From:  Mike and Joan Pisoni
Betty J. Raible 
From:  Bill Raible
Mary Catherine “Katie” Reidy 
From:  Dennis and Lynn Brown
Steve and Jackie Clement
Charles and Florence DiMaria
Gary and Kathy Jindra
Dolores Kilwin
Dale and Becky Klein
Rosemary Pitlyk
Laura Richter
Harry and Sandy Ruhmann
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Schuler
Jerry Rider 
From:  Mary Rider
Sister Mary Roch Rocklage, RSM 
From:  Sam and Gloria Lee
Eleanor Rupp 
From:  Michele Rhoades
Robert and Alma Schisla 
From:  Barb Montanye
John D. Schneider 
From:  Mrs. Anne Golterman
Tony Schnitzmeier 
From:  Dan and Judy Schnitzmeier
Dolores Schoener 
From:  Mary Werner

Gifts Given in Memory of… July 1, 2022 – December 31, 2022

Gifts Given in Honor of… July 1, 2022 – December 31, 2022

Happy Birthday
All of the Babies Born at Our 
Lady’s Inn		
From:  John and Elizabeth  
   Bentley
The Fourteen Babies Born at 
Our Lady’s Inn
From:  Joe and Carolyn Dickmann
Julie Connors	
From:  Marianne Russell
Jeanette Curran	
85th Birthday	
From:  Dan and Kathy Curran
Gerry Deken
From:  Nicholas and Cecilia Evers
Tony DiLeo	
From:  Dudie DiLeo
Elizabeth Eberle
From:  Katheleen Higgins
James Louis Hampel’s Birth	
From:  Rick and Karen Hampel
Cindy Mazzola	
From:  Joseph and Geneline 
   Mazzola
Kathy Menne
80th Birthday	
From:  Carol Ochsner
Jaime Moran
From:  Michael and Pamela 
   Quigley
Mary Thuet
From:  Steve and Sara Craig
Merry Christmas!
From:  Fran Raniere
Wedding Anniversary!
Lee and Pat Hanley	 
From:  Ann Duer

Jerry Rider 
From:  Mary Rider
In Honor
Ben and Judy Barton	
From:  Tricia Barton
Our Family’s Many Blessings	
From:  Ben and Judy Barton
Casey Benge	
From:  Maggie Gebhardt
Bob	
From:  Mark and Stephanie Steitz
Candace Buchanan	
From:  Marilyn Turner
Kristin Carvalho	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
The Wonderful Children  
and Mothers Living at  
Our Lady’s Inn	
From:  Jeremy and Melissa  
   Loscheider
Wish Kid Clarisa	
From:  Make-A-Wish Missouri  
   and Kansas
Michael Huthsing Clark	
From:  Patrick and Janice Huether
Geralyn Deken	
From:  Matthew Deken
Gerry Deken	
From:  Joe Hogan
Dudie DiLeo	
From:  David and Holly Gulick
Pat Drury	
From:  Janet Gaia
Matt and Gina Ehlman 
Celebrating the Renewal of Their 
Wedding Vows	
From:  Ken and Barbara Koepke

Jean Flanagan	
From:  Jim and Kelly Lehn
Jessica Fluty	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
Peggy Forrest	
From:  Jon and Pam Gehbauer
Josie Fulmer	
From:  Dan and Mary Sinclair
Don and Kathy Goedeker	
From:  Kathleen Cahill
Maggie Gran	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
Grandbaby #3	
From:  Mark and Norma Martin
Donna Harper	
From:  Karen McClure
James Hitchcock	
From:  Sam and Betsy Fentress
Sarah Hogan	
From:  Mr. and Mrs. David Doyle
Ed and Jen Hogan	
From:  Daniel Hogan
Jesus 
From:  Michael Janitch
Aspen Jewel
Wedding	
From:  Amy Gereau
Kevin and Mary Kay Jones	
From:  Peter Jones
Kevin F. Jones	
From:  Chris Jones
Dr. and Dr. Thomas Keeline, Jr.	
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Velda Mae Keller	
From:  David and Vicki Keller
Gloria Lee	
From:  Apostles of the Sacred 
   Heart of Jesus

Harold and Catherine Leeman	
From:  Marcia Kistner
Mary and Sarah Liese	
From:  Al Liese
Life	
From:  Melissa Copley
Tom and Shirley Long	
From:  Thomas and Patricia Long
Jean and Pat Martin	
From:  Sue Fitzgerald
Mercy Clinic Maternal Fetal 
Medicine Physicians	
From:  Allyson Swisher
Ampy Moore	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
Marie Moritz	
From:  Ralph Moritz
All the Wonderful Mothers	
From:  John and Cathy Dobrynski
The Homeless Mothers  
in Saint Louis	
From:  Dennis Klosterman
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Niesen, III	
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Niesen, Jr.	
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Our Lady’s Inn Staff	
From:  Kitty Jacobs
Mary Pfeiffer	
From:  Christine Marler
Pro-Life	
From:  Jamie Hasler
Dan and Elaine Schmucker

Tanya Schuck 
From:  Eric and Jennifer Schuck
Francis Scott Schultz 
From:  Charles and Florence
    DiMaria
Bill and Anne Schwartz 
From:  Ron and Mary Anne Barnes
Martin Schwarze 
From:  Mark and Pat Sauerburger
Thomas L. Serati 
From:  Joan Serati
Audrey M. Smith 
From:   Americo and Sharon 
   Chiesa
Daniel De Garcia
Shawna DuBois
Ron and Jessica Faltus
Trese Gloriod
Don and Kathy Goedeker
Nick Martise
Chip and Kathy Marzuco
Margaret Nellesen-Erhard
Karen Nolkemper
Plumbing Planning Corporation
Dale and Laura Reisinger
Lawrence and Lucy Smith
SmithPro Commercial Painting

Mike Spiegel
St. Thomas Aquinas Knights of 
   Columbus Council #15294
John and Joan Stephens
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Thompson
Pat Thompson
Daniel Wienstroer
Lisa Wieseman
Mary Smugala 
From:  Ashley Hensley
Elizabeth Spain 
From:  The Family of Elizabeth
   Spain
Elizabeth R. Spera 
From:  Dianne Lordi
Dan W. Steinmann 
From:  Mel Steinmann
Cas Stillwell 
From:  Dianne Lordi
Mary Stocker 
From:  Jeff Finnegan
Sam and Gloria Lee
Ed Swain 
From:  Bev Swain
Barbara Ann Traiteur 
From:  Linda Bolte

Lu Ann Trupiano 
From:  Tony and Gayle Trupiano
Evelyn Tucker 
From:  Brad and Stacey Macko
Clarence and Ruby Uding 
From:  Mike and Gloria Burns
Rosie M. Umhoefer 
From:  Rosann Umhoefer
Jack Van Pelt, Jr. 
From:  Myra Van Pelt
Joe Viviano, Sr. 
From:  Joe and Beth Viviano
Jane M. Walsch  
From:  Timothy Walsh
Mr. Otis Watkins 
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker
Grace A. Webbe 
From:  Steve and Marty Campbell
Larry Hilboldt
Ginny Hughes
Sam and Gloria Lee
Robin Osborne
Gwyn Preston
Tony and Diana Sardella
Bernard and Donna Schluter

St. Gabriel the Archangel 
   School  Board
Jill Trout
Mark and Alicia Von Stamwitz
Angela Woods
William Webster 
From:  Leona Bochantin
Shirley J. Weinmann 
From:  Edward Weinmann
Deacon Norman Werner 
From:  Mary Werner
Mrs. Mary Wertz 
From:  Sam and Gloria Lee
Verna and Floyd Wildhaber 
From:  Floyd Wildhaber
Margaret A. “Peggy”  
Winkelmann 
From:  Chris and Kristen  
   Winkelmann
Laura Susan Witte 
From:  Melva Kopsky
Adele Zeiser 
From:  Marge Kage

continued on back page

Your donation may be eligible for a Maternity Home Tax Credit

A donation of $100 or more may be eligible for Missouri Maternity Home  
Tax Credits equal to 70% of your donation amount. Donors may claim up  
to $50,000 in tax credits per tax year; credits may not exceed taxpayer’s 
state tax liability. Tax credits which cannot be claimed in the tax year the 
contribution was made may be carried over to the succeeding tax year.  

To learn about eligibility for tax credits or to request an application 
please call Sandy Rustige at 314.736.1544.

In her own words, former client Denise Moore shares her story: 
It was thirty years ago, God sent someone across my path to tell me about a place called  
Our Lady’s Inn. I tell you this woman went on and on about all the good things that OLI had to 
offer and how much the organization really helped her when she was a resident. 

Little did I know in the summer of 1992 I would be homeless. I moved into OLI’s home in the city 
with my two small children, and I was expecting my third child. We had nothing but the clothes on 
our backs. I was unemployed, I had no transportation of my own, and I was without a husband or 
a support system. So, for the next seven months OLI became our home and new foundation.

While living at the maternity home, I attended parenting classes that would assist me with  
parenting skills. I also learned how to prepare a resume for obtaining employment. When it was 
time to reestablish myself, OLI helped me in my search for housing for my family. 

Now 30 years later, I am happily married and have stable housing, I have been employed with the 
State of Missouri for over twenty years. OLI gave me a second chance to turn my life around. I often ask myself 
where I would have been if OLI had not been there to support me and my children. Thank you Our Lady’s Inn,  
I am eternally grateful!  May God bless each and every one of you.     
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20% off your next purchase

Tuesday - Saturday, 10-5   
3312 Meramec, 63118     
314-481-3332

Shop Twice Blessed Resale Shop for women’s clothing, accessories, 
shoes, purses, and small decor. We would like your current season,  
excellent donations, acceptable during all store hours.
All proceeds benefit Our Lady’s Inn Maternity Homes.

Angel Gala
• 2023 •

SUNDAY, APRIL 16, 2023 
OLD WARSON COUNTRY CLUB
Membership Courtesy of Darryl & Ellen Ross

For information or to register, contact Amy Rager at 
314.736.1544 (arager@ourladysinn.org) or scan code.

Honoring
         ZIP RZEPPA

     Guest Speaker
                FR. ANTHONY WIECK, S. J.

Master of Ceremonies
       �DEBY SANSONE 

SCHLAPPRIZZI

For over 41 years OLI has been blessed to serve pregnant women and  
their children in crisis offering them housing and support, hope and  
dignity for a new life and a brighter future. Your generosity helps this 
important mission continue. Join us for a night to remember on April 16th.

Please join us...



We are truly blessed to have 
wonderful friends within the 
communities we serve, who 
partner with us in our mission 
to provide pregnant women and 
their children shelter and hope 
for a new life. 

The work accomplished at the 
Inn can be challenging as we walk 

with women in crisis. There is often adversity, trauma, 
and heartbreak to be overcome; and we offer help, 
healing, and hope to aid in that effort. We cannot do 
it alone, however, and need all the assistance we can 
get to facilitate a brighter future for the mothers and 
children coming through our doors. 

Countless volunteers, supporters and community 
partners are the unsung heroes in our story, and we 

are so very grateful for all they do in support of our 
mission. My thanks to each of you; please know that 
your efforts impact lives in a very real way.

I offer a special thanks to the New Melle Fire  
Department who, on Christmas Eve, the coldest of 
days, responded to a fire suppression system pipe 
break at the Inn in Defiance. Confirming there was no 
fire, they remained on site for three hours assisting 
with removal of hundreds of gallons of water from the 
building. 

That effort mitigated damage to the building, allowing 
us to remain operational. Several of those same  
firefighters had been to the Inn just days prior,  
bringing Santa and his helpers in their fire truck to 
meet the kiddos! NMFD-you went above and beyond 
and we offer our gratitude.

From the Chief Executive Officer 
William H. Ahrens, Jr. 
From:  Barbara Ahrens
Kurt Ahrens
Susan E. Anthony 
From:  David and Pat Drury
Robert Banstetter 
From:  Glory Banstetter
Mary Barclay 
From:  John and Elizabeth Bentley
Cornelius Barron 
From:  Gary and Mary Lee Barron
Maria Hayden Bernhoester’s 
Birthday 
From:  Guy and Karen  
   Bernhoester
Sheila R. Birk 
From:  Ken and Mary Birk
Rosemary R. Blase  
From:  Jim and Donna Blase
Ted Bochantin 
From:  Leona Bochantin
Kathy Bookstaver 
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen
Shirley Brady 
From:  Rita Bernard
Raymond Brockland 
From:  Dan and Teresa Stoeckel
Francis and Kathleen Burns 
From:  Mike and Gloria Burns
Marg Capodagli 
From:  John and Camille Devon
R. Capodagli 
From:  John and Camille Devon
Mrs. Ellen Carter
From:  Sam and Gloria Lee
K. Catanzaro 
From:  John and Camille Devon
Dominic L. Cheli, Jr 
From:  Stephen and Michelle Cheli
Rosemary Childress 
From:  Anthony and Patti Sgroi
John Clark 
From:  Tom and Mary Dyer
Kara Cummings 
From:  Donald Cummings
Lillie Dale 
From:  Mary Laubengayer
Al Nary
Irene Degen 
From:  Bob and Sharon Schleinat
CJ & Loretta F. Deken 
From:  Janet Deken
Mike and Joan Pisoni
Monica Marie Deken 
From:  Jim and Stephanie Becker
Leonard Bobrowski
Catherine Castner
Matthew and Barbara Cook
Dennis Flick
Steve and Shelley Geiger
Sam and Gloria Lee
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Mike and Joan Pisoni
Jack and Susan Rozier
Ken and Donna Schmelig
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Joseph DeKold 
From:  Scott and Karen Hoffmann
Talthia DenHartog 
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Joe Garger
Steven Gravlin
Amanda Greubel
Gene and Jan Heist
Mary Huetsch
Sam and Gloria Lee
Robert and Sarah Nandor
Michael and Mary Sommerville
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From:  Louis Oldani
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From:  Steve and Roseanne   
   Schroeder
Brandon Pentz 
From:  Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 
   Bottini
Walter and Julianne Pieknik 
From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik 
Walter A. Pieknik 
From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik
Jean Pisoni 
From:  Mike and Joan Pisoni
Betty J. Raible 
From:  Bill Raible
Mary Catherine “Katie” Reidy 
From:  Dennis and Lynn Brown
Steve and Jackie Clement
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Gary and Kathy Jindra
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Harry and Sandy Ruhmann
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From:  Mary Rider
Sister Mary Roch Rocklage, RSM 
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John D. Schneider 
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Tony Schnitzmeier 
From:  Dan and Judy Schnitzmeier
Dolores Schoener 
From:  Mary Werner

Gifts Given in Memory of… July 1, 2022 – December 31, 2022

Gifts Given in Honor of… July 1, 2022 – December 31, 2022

Happy Birthday
All of the Babies Born at Our 
Lady’s Inn		
From:  John and Elizabeth  
   Bentley
The Fourteen Babies Born at 
Our Lady’s Inn
From:  Joe and Carolyn Dickmann
Julie Connors	
From:  Marianne Russell
Jeanette Curran	
85th Birthday	
From:  Dan and Kathy Curran
Gerry Deken
From:  Nicholas and Cecilia Evers
Tony DiLeo	
From:  Dudie DiLeo
Elizabeth Eberle
From:  Katheleen Higgins
James Louis Hampel’s Birth	
From:  Rick and Karen Hampel
Cindy Mazzola	
From:  Joseph and Geneline 
   Mazzola
Kathy Menne
80th Birthday	
From:  Carol Ochsner
Jaime Moran
From:  Michael and Pamela 
   Quigley
Mary Thuet
From:  Steve and Sara Craig
Merry Christmas!
From:  Fran Raniere
Wedding Anniversary!
Lee and Pat Hanley	 
From:  Ann Duer

Jerry Rider 
From:  Mary Rider
In Honor
Ben and Judy Barton	
From:  Tricia Barton
Our Family’s Many Blessings	
From:  Ben and Judy Barton
Casey Benge	
From:  Maggie Gebhardt
Bob	
From:  Mark and Stephanie Steitz
Candace Buchanan	
From:  Marilyn Turner
Kristin Carvalho	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
The Wonderful Children  
and Mothers Living at  
Our Lady’s Inn	
From:  Jeremy and Melissa  
   Loscheider
Wish Kid Clarisa	
From:  Make-A-Wish Missouri  
   and Kansas
Michael Huthsing Clark	
From:  Patrick and Janice Huether
Geralyn Deken	
From:  Matthew Deken
Gerry Deken	
From:  Joe Hogan
Dudie DiLeo	
From:  David and Holly Gulick
Pat Drury	
From:  Janet Gaia
Matt and Gina Ehlman 
Celebrating the Renewal of Their 
Wedding Vows	
From:  Ken and Barbara Koepke

Jean Flanagan	
From:  Jim and Kelly Lehn
Jessica Fluty	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
Peggy Forrest	
From:  Jon and Pam Gehbauer
Josie Fulmer	
From:  Dan and Mary Sinclair
Don and Kathy Goedeker	
From:  Kathleen Cahill
Maggie Gran	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
Grandbaby #3	
From:  Mark and Norma Martin
Donna Harper	
From:  Karen McClure
James Hitchcock	
From:  Sam and Betsy Fentress
Sarah Hogan	
From:  Mr. and Mrs. David Doyle
Ed and Jen Hogan	
From:  Daniel Hogan
Jesus 
From:  Michael Janitch
Aspen Jewel
Wedding	
From:  Amy Gereau
Kevin and Mary Kay Jones	
From:  Peter Jones
Kevin F. Jones	
From:  Chris Jones
Dr. and Dr. Thomas Keeline, Jr.	
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Velda Mae Keller	
From:  David and Vicki Keller
Gloria Lee	
From:  Apostles of the Sacred 
   Heart of Jesus

Harold and Catherine Leeman	
From:  Marcia Kistner
Mary and Sarah Liese	
From:  Al Liese
Life	
From:  Melissa Copley
Tom and Shirley Long	
From:  Thomas and Patricia Long
Jean and Pat Martin	
From:  Sue Fitzgerald
Mercy Clinic Maternal Fetal 
Medicine Physicians	
From:  Allyson Swisher
Ampy Moore	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
Marie Moritz	
From:  Ralph Moritz
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From:  John and Cathy Dobrynski
The Homeless Mothers  
in Saint Louis	
From:  Dennis Klosterman
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Niesen, III	
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Niesen, Jr.	
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Our Lady’s Inn Staff	
From:  Kitty Jacobs
Mary Pfeiffer	
From:  Christine Marler
Pro-Life	
From:  Jamie Hasler
Dan and Elaine Schmucker

Tanya Schuck 
From:  Eric and Jennifer Schuck
Francis Scott Schultz 
From:  Charles and Florence
    DiMaria
Bill and Anne Schwartz 
From:  Ron and Mary Anne Barnes
Martin Schwarze 
From:  Mark and Pat Sauerburger
Thomas L. Serati 
From:  Joan Serati
Audrey M. Smith 
From:   Americo and Sharon 
   Chiesa
Daniel De Garcia
Shawna DuBois
Ron and Jessica Faltus
Trese Gloriod
Don and Kathy Goedeker
Nick Martise
Chip and Kathy Marzuco
Margaret Nellesen-Erhard
Karen Nolkemper
Plumbing Planning Corporation
Dale and Laura Reisinger
Lawrence and Lucy Smith
SmithPro Commercial Painting

Mike Spiegel
St. Thomas Aquinas Knights of 
   Columbus Council #15294
John and Joan Stephens
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Thompson
Pat Thompson
Daniel Wienstroer
Lisa Wieseman
Mary Smugala 
From:  Ashley Hensley
Elizabeth Spain 
From:  The Family of Elizabeth
   Spain
Elizabeth R. Spera 
From:  Dianne Lordi
Dan W. Steinmann 
From:  Mel Steinmann
Cas Stillwell 
From:  Dianne Lordi
Mary Stocker 
From:  Jeff Finnegan
Sam and Gloria Lee
Ed Swain 
From:  Bev Swain
Barbara Ann Traiteur 
From:  Linda Bolte

Lu Ann Trupiano 
From:  Tony and Gayle Trupiano
Evelyn Tucker 
From:  Brad and Stacey Macko
Clarence and Ruby Uding 
From:  Mike and Gloria Burns
Rosie M. Umhoefer 
From:  Rosann Umhoefer
Jack Van Pelt, Jr. 
From:  Myra Van Pelt
Joe Viviano, Sr. 
From:  Joe and Beth Viviano
Jane M. Walsch  
From:  Timothy Walsh
Mr. Otis Watkins 
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker
Grace A. Webbe 
From:  Steve and Marty Campbell
Larry Hilboldt
Ginny Hughes
Sam and Gloria Lee
Robin Osborne
Gwyn Preston
Tony and Diana Sardella
Bernard and Donna Schluter

St. Gabriel the Archangel 
   School  Board
Jill Trout
Mark and Alicia Von Stamwitz
Angela Woods
William Webster 
From:  Leona Bochantin
Shirley J. Weinmann 
From:  Edward Weinmann
Deacon Norman Werner 
From:  Mary Werner
Mrs. Mary Wertz 
From:  Sam and Gloria Lee
Verna and Floyd Wildhaber 
From:  Floyd Wildhaber
Margaret A. “Peggy”  
Winkelmann 
From:  Chris and Kristen  
   Winkelmann
Laura Susan Witte 
From:  Melva Kopsky
Adele Zeiser 
From:  Marge Kage

continued on back page

Your donation may be eligible for a Maternity Home Tax Credit

A donation of $100 or more may be eligible for Missouri Maternity Home  
Tax Credits equal to 70% of your donation amount. Donors may claim up  
to $50,000 in tax credits per tax year; credits may not exceed taxpayer’s 
state tax liability. Tax credits which cannot be claimed in the tax year the 
contribution was made may be carried over to the succeeding tax year.  

To learn about eligibility for tax credits or to request an application 
please call Sandy Rustige at 314.736.1544.

In her own words, former client Denise Moore shares her story: 
It was thirty years ago, God sent someone across my path to tell me about a place called  
Our Lady’s Inn. I tell you this woman went on and on about all the good things that OLI had to 
offer and how much the organization really helped her when she was a resident. 

Little did I know in the summer of 1992 I would be homeless. I moved into OLI’s home in the city 
with my two small children, and I was expecting my third child. We had nothing but the clothes on 
our backs. I was unemployed, I had no transportation of my own, and I was without a husband or 
a support system. So, for the next seven months OLI became our home and new foundation.

While living at the maternity home, I attended parenting classes that would assist me with  
parenting skills. I also learned how to prepare a resume for obtaining employment. When it was 
time to reestablish myself, OLI helped me in my search for housing for my family. 

Now 30 years later, I am happily married and have stable housing, I have been employed with the 
State of Missouri for over twenty years. OLI gave me a second chance to turn my life around. I often ask myself 
where I would have been if OLI had not been there to support me and my children. Thank you Our Lady’s Inn,  
I am eternally grateful!  May God bless each and every one of you.     



We are truly blessed to have 
wonderful friends within the 
communities we serve, who 
partner with us in our mission 
to provide pregnant women and 
their children shelter and hope 
for a new life. 

The work accomplished at the 
Inn can be challenging as we walk 

with women in crisis. There is often adversity, trauma, 
and heartbreak to be overcome; and we offer help, 
healing, and hope to aid in that effort. We cannot do 
it alone, however, and need all the assistance we can 
get to facilitate a brighter future for the mothers and 
children coming through our doors. 

Countless volunteers, supporters and community 
partners are the unsung heroes in our story, and we 

are so very grateful for all they do in support of our 
mission. My thanks to each of you; please know that 
your efforts impact lives in a very real way.

I offer a special thanks to the New Melle Fire  
Department who, on Christmas Eve, the coldest of 
days, responded to a fire suppression system pipe 
break at the Inn in Defiance. Confirming there was no 
fire, they remained on site for three hours assisting 
with removal of hundreds of gallons of water from the 
building. 

That effort mitigated damage to the building, allowing 
us to remain operational. Several of those same  
firefighters had been to the Inn just days prior,  
bringing Santa and his helpers in their fire truck to 
meet the kiddos! NMFD-you went above and beyond 
and we offer our gratitude.
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Jaime Moran
From:  Michael and Pamela 
   Quigley
Mary Thuet
From:  Steve and Sara Craig
Merry Christmas!
From:  Fran Raniere
Wedding Anniversary!
Lee and Pat Hanley	 
From:  Ann Duer

Jerry Rider 
From:  Mary Rider
In Honor
Ben and Judy Barton	
From:  Tricia Barton
Our Family’s Many Blessings	
From:  Ben and Judy Barton
Casey Benge	
From:  Maggie Gebhardt
Bob	
From:  Mark and Stephanie Steitz
Candace Buchanan	
From:  Marilyn Turner
Kristin Carvalho	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
The Wonderful Children  
and Mothers Living at  
Our Lady’s Inn	
From:  Jeremy and Melissa  
   Loscheider
Wish Kid Clarisa	
From:  Make-A-Wish Missouri  
   and Kansas
Michael Huthsing Clark	
From:  Patrick and Janice Huether
Geralyn Deken	
From:  Matthew Deken
Gerry Deken	
From:  Joe Hogan
Dudie DiLeo	
From:  David and Holly Gulick
Pat Drury	
From:  Janet Gaia
Matt and Gina Ehlman 
Celebrating the Renewal of Their 
Wedding Vows	
From:  Ken and Barbara Koepke

Jean Flanagan	
From:  Jim and Kelly Lehn
Jessica Fluty	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
Peggy Forrest	
From:  Jon and Pam Gehbauer
Josie Fulmer	
From:  Dan and Mary Sinclair
Don and Kathy Goedeker	
From:  Kathleen Cahill
Maggie Gran	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
Grandbaby #3	
From:  Mark and Norma Martin
Donna Harper	
From:  Karen McClure
James Hitchcock	
From:  Sam and Betsy Fentress
Sarah Hogan	
From:  Mr. and Mrs. David Doyle
Ed and Jen Hogan	
From:  Daniel Hogan
Jesus 
From:  Michael Janitch
Aspen Jewel
Wedding	
From:  Amy Gereau
Kevin and Mary Kay Jones	
From:  Peter Jones
Kevin F. Jones	
From:  Chris Jones
Dr. and Dr. Thomas Keeline, Jr.	
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Velda Mae Keller	
From:  David and Vicki Keller
Gloria Lee	
From:  Apostles of the Sacred 
   Heart of Jesus

Harold and Catherine Leeman	
From:  Marcia Kistner
Mary and Sarah Liese	
From:  Al Liese
Life	
From:  Melissa Copley
Tom and Shirley Long	
From:  Thomas and Patricia Long
Jean and Pat Martin	
From:  Sue Fitzgerald
Mercy Clinic Maternal Fetal 
Medicine Physicians	
From:  Allyson Swisher
Ampy Moore	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
Marie Moritz	
From:  Ralph Moritz
All the Wonderful Mothers	
From:  John and Cathy Dobrynski
The Homeless Mothers  
in Saint Louis	
From:  Dennis Klosterman
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Niesen, III	
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Niesen, Jr.	
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Our Lady’s Inn Staff	
From:  Kitty Jacobs
Mary Pfeiffer	
From:  Christine Marler
Pro-Life	
From:  Jamie Hasler
Dan and Elaine Schmucker

Tanya Schuck 
From:  Eric and Jennifer Schuck
Francis Scott Schultz 
From:  Charles and Florence
    DiMaria
Bill and Anne Schwartz 
From:  Ron and Mary Anne Barnes
Martin Schwarze 
From:  Mark and Pat Sauerburger
Thomas L. Serati 
From:  Joan Serati
Audrey M. Smith 
From:   Americo and Sharon 
   Chiesa
Daniel De Garcia
Shawna DuBois
Ron and Jessica Faltus
Trese Gloriod
Don and Kathy Goedeker
Nick Martise
Chip and Kathy Marzuco
Margaret Nellesen-Erhard
Karen Nolkemper
Plumbing Planning Corporation
Dale and Laura Reisinger
Lawrence and Lucy Smith
SmithPro Commercial Painting

Mike Spiegel
St. Thomas Aquinas Knights of 
   Columbus Council #15294
John and Joan Stephens
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Thompson
Pat Thompson
Daniel Wienstroer
Lisa Wieseman
Mary Smugala 
From:  Ashley Hensley
Elizabeth Spain 
From:  The Family of Elizabeth
   Spain
Elizabeth R. Spera 
From:  Dianne Lordi
Dan W. Steinmann 
From:  Mel Steinmann
Cas Stillwell 
From:  Dianne Lordi
Mary Stocker 
From:  Jeff Finnegan
Sam and Gloria Lee
Ed Swain 
From:  Bev Swain
Barbara Ann Traiteur 
From:  Linda Bolte

Lu Ann Trupiano 
From:  Tony and Gayle Trupiano
Evelyn Tucker 
From:  Brad and Stacey Macko
Clarence and Ruby Uding 
From:  Mike and Gloria Burns
Rosie M. Umhoefer 
From:  Rosann Umhoefer
Jack Van Pelt, Jr. 
From:  Myra Van Pelt
Joe Viviano, Sr. 
From:  Joe and Beth Viviano
Jane M. Walsch  
From:  Timothy Walsh
Mr. Otis Watkins 
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker
Grace A. Webbe 
From:  Steve and Marty Campbell
Larry Hilboldt
Ginny Hughes
Sam and Gloria Lee
Robin Osborne
Gwyn Preston
Tony and Diana Sardella
Bernard and Donna Schluter

St. Gabriel the Archangel 
   School  Board
Jill Trout
Mark and Alicia Von Stamwitz
Angela Woods
William Webster 
From:  Leona Bochantin
Shirley J. Weinmann 
From:  Edward Weinmann
Deacon Norman Werner 
From:  Mary Werner
Mrs. Mary Wertz 
From:  Sam and Gloria Lee
Verna and Floyd Wildhaber 
From:  Floyd Wildhaber
Margaret A. “Peggy”  
Winkelmann 
From:  Chris and Kristen  
   Winkelmann
Laura Susan Witte 
From:  Melva Kopsky
Adele Zeiser 
From:  Marge Kage

continued on back page

Your donation may be eligible for a Maternity Home Tax Credit

A donation of $100 or more may be eligible for Missouri Maternity Home  
Tax Credits equal to 70% of your donation amount. Donors may claim up  
to $50,000 in tax credits per tax year; credits may not exceed taxpayer’s 
state tax liability. Tax credits which cannot be claimed in the tax year the 
contribution was made may be carried over to the succeeding tax year.  

To learn about eligibility for tax credits or to request an application 
please call Sandy Rustige at 314.736.1544.

In her own words, former client Denise Moore shares her story: 
It was thirty years ago, God sent someone across my path to tell me about a place called  
Our Lady’s Inn. I tell you this woman went on and on about all the good things that OLI had to 
offer and how much the organization really helped her when she was a resident. 

Little did I know in the summer of 1992 I would be homeless. I moved into OLI’s home in the city 
with my two small children, and I was expecting my third child. We had nothing but the clothes on 
our backs. I was unemployed, I had no transportation of my own, and I was without a husband or 
a support system. So, for the next seven months OLI became our home and new foundation.

While living at the maternity home, I attended parenting classes that would assist me with  
parenting skills. I also learned how to prepare a resume for obtaining employment. When it was 
time to reestablish myself, OLI helped me in my search for housing for my family. 

Now 30 years later, I am happily married and have stable housing, I have been employed with the 
State of Missouri for over twenty years. OLI gave me a second chance to turn my life around. I often ask myself 
where I would have been if OLI had not been there to support me and my children. Thank you Our Lady’s Inn,  
I am eternally grateful!  May God bless each and every one of you.     
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SpecialDelivery
News and Announcements                                                                                              SPRING 2023

These precious babies were born at Our Lady’s Inn
between July  2022 and December  2022.

What’s Happening at OLI...

ourladysinn.org

Mark these dates on your calendar. 

Please consider sponsoring an Our Lady’s Inn signature event with a personal or corporate 
sponsorship. Your sponsorship demonstrates your commitment and encourages others to 
support Our Lady’s Inn.

Dr. and Mrs. Vincent Proskey	
From:  John and Patty Stang
Evelyn Puleo	
From:  Mary Puleo
Overturning Roe vs Wade	
From:  Mary Lennartz
Brenda Rupp	
From:  Marianne Russell
Walt and Jackie Schuster	
From:  Peter and Sonja Schuster

Gaurav and Pritee Shah	
From:  Ken and Mary Bower
JoAnne Shekleton	
From:  David and Colleen  
   Shekleton
Mary Ann Shoptaugh	
From:  Marianne Russell
Marie-Claire Sizaret	
From:  Jim and Trudy Bruchas
Lisa Slama	
From:  Jessica Woolbright

Dee Spindler	
From:  Charles and Linda LaRose
St. Margaret of Scotland  
Respect Life Committee	
From:  Cliff Reynolds
Michael Stock	
From:  John and Camille Devon
Mildred Tichacek	
From:  Mary Lou Goedeker

The Unborn Babies	
From:  Melvin and Tina Bishop
Mrs. Kaaren Veatch	
From:  Jim and Mary Anne Hall
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Wagner	
From:  Jim and Mary Anne Hall
Marie A. Weber	
From:  Craig and Vera Weber
Nathalie Williams	
From:  Jennifer Cowgill

The Council of Young Friends
Our Lady’s Inn has provided housing and support to over 8,000 pregnant  
women and children in crisis. Today’s need is greater than ever before;  
and in response a group of young professionals has committed to lead the  
next generation of volunteers and supporters at Our Lady’s Inn.

Council of Young Friends Mission: To spread awareness and cultivate  
the support of the next generation of the Our Lady’s Inn family in order to  
ensure the ongoing legacy. 

Spread the word!  Are you or someone you know a young adult who  
would like to support Our Lady’s Inn? 

Join our Mission!
Help us participate in the mission of Our Lady’s Inn through fun group events,  
volunteer opportunities and spreading awareness of the organization!

For more information or to get involved, please contact Matt or Colleen  
Peters at coyf@ourladysinn.org.

...gifts Given in Honor continued

2023 Angel Gala
Sunday, April 16, 2023
Old Warson Country Club

20th Tee Off For Life  
Golf Tournament
Monday, June 19, 2023
Greenbriar Hills Country Club

Opportunities for even younger friends!
SCHOOL 
• Host a bake sale or dress-down day fundraiser
• Collect items from our wish list
• Contact us for Junior and Senior service hours and Confirmation hours

VOLUNTEER 
You can volunteer as an individual or with your family, youth group, or club. 
 You need to be 16 years old, or 13 with parent/guardian present.

 • �Childcare:  Supervise kids age 6 weeks-12 years for one hour in  
reserved play areas. We provide toys and activities.

•  Donations:  Fold, hang, and put away items in clothing room
•  Meal prep:  Help prepare and serve meals
•  Yard work:  Help with yard work and gardening in warm weather

Get Involved at Our Lady’s Inn!

SCAN 
FOR
INFO 

Colleen and Matt Peters

For more information or to get involved,  
please contact Carla Howard-Owens (St. Louis Inn)  
at chowardowens@ourladysinn.org or Kathleen  
Cardwell (St. Charles Inn) at kcardwell@ourladysinn.org.

Ellen Carter
Former OLI Advisory Board Member

Eileen O’Driscoll 
Former OLI Employee

Sister Mary Roch Rocklage, RSM
Former OLI Advisory Board Member

 Audrey M. Smith
Supporter of Our Lady’s Inn

The Board, Staff, Volunteers and Families of Our Lady’s Inn Offer our Sincere Condolences to the Families of…

20% off your next purchase

Tuesday - Saturday, 10-5   
3312 Meramec, 63118     
314-481-3332

Shop Twice Blessed Resale Shop for women’s clothing, accessories, 
shoes, purses, and small decor. We would like your current season,  
excellent donations, acceptable during all store hours.
All proceeds benefit Our Lady’s Inn Maternity Homes.

Angel Gala
• 2023 •

SUNDAY, APRIL 16, 2023 
OLD WARSON COUNTRY CLUB
Membership Courtesy of Darryl & Ellen Ross

For information or to register, contact Amy Rager at 
314.736.1544 (arager@ourladysinn.org) or scan code.

Honoring
         ZIP RZEPPA

     Guest Speaker
                FR. ANTHONY WIECK, S. J.

Master of Ceremonies
       �DEBY SANSONE 

SCHLAPPRIZZI

For over 41 years OLI has been blessed to serve pregnant women and  
their children in crisis offering them housing and support, hope and  
dignity for a new life and a brighter future. Your generosity helps this 
important mission continue. Join us for a night to remember on April 16th.

Please join us...




